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August 5, 2022

Dear Bremen Elementary Families-

I hope this letter finds you and your family doing well and enjoying the final weeks of summer.

Whether you are new to Bremen Elementary or are returning for another school year, on behalf of the

staff, let me say, “Welcome”!  I am confident this will be a great school year!

As many of you know, this will be my first year with Fairfield Union Local Schools as principal of

Bremen Elementary.  Prior to becoming a Falcon, I served as an administrator and teacher with

Logan-Hocking Schools and was also a principal with Trimble Local Schools.  I am excited to be here

and look forward to working with the staff, students, and community of Bremen Elementary for many

years to come.

Our custodial staff has worked incredibly hard this summer to make the building look its best.

Teachers and staff members have also been at school decorating classrooms and preparing materials

for their students.  We are excited for the year to begin! With that said, below are some important

reminders for families.

● Notification of your child’s homeroom teacher was sent earlier this summer.  If you are unsure, please

contact the school office.

● Open House will be held on Monday, August 15 from 4:30 - 8:30 pm.  Families are encouraged to tour

the building and meet staff members.  Important information, such as Title I services and classroom

routines and procedures, will be available to families.

● Supply lists are available on the Fairfield Union school district website.

● The Parent Teacher Organization is key to helping enrich and support the education of the BES

students.  Please consider becoming involved and attending the monthly meetings.

The first day of school for grades 1-4 will be Thursday, August 18.  Kindergarten students will begin

their school year with a staggered start and your child’s teacher will provide you with additional

information at a later date. Please see the back side of this letter for information about arrival and
dismissal procedures.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the school, (740) 569-4135.  Enjoy the rest of your

summer and I look forward to meeting everyone very soon!

Respectfully Yours,

Mr. Roger Nott, Principal
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